
March 18, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
a---------------+b 

Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2023-00408 
Garrison-Quincy-KY-O-Heights Water District 
Supplemental Response to Second Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Garrison-Quincy-Ky-O-Heights Water District's 
response to Kentucky Public Service Commission staff's telephone request for supplemental 
information on Question #1 of the second Request for Information. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


